
The Ballarat Turf Club recently installed the new ECA Rebound Safety Crossing which has
been a complete game changer for our Club.  

It has lowered the time I spend preparing a crossover for race day and better still there s no
clean up afterwards.  

We have had many Jockeys comment on how well the horses have travelled and how safe
they felt over the crossing.

To  my  amazement  we  recently  renovated  one  of  our  in-field  tracks  where  we  installed
approx. 15,000 tonnes of sand.  The crossing withstood all trucks with minimal impact.

As  the  Ballarat  Turf  Club  have  made  the  right  decisions  by  installing  the  ECA Round
Crossover.

And most  importantly the feedback that we have received from trainers, jockeys and vets has
been nothing but positive.

 Nick Stubbs
Racecourse Manager


